PM:SC/AQ041872
8" May 2012

Ms Kathy Jackson
208-212 Park Street
SOUTH MELBOURNE VIC 3205

Dear Kathy
STRICTLY PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL
RE: Complaint — Tuesday 1% May 2012

I write to you regarding a complaint made to me by a staff member of the
Sydney Office relating to events that occurred in the Sydney Office on
Tuesday 1% May 2012. It is alleged that you took photos of 3 staff members in
the lunch whilst they were having their lunch without seeking their permission
for advising them of your actions. One of the staff concerned has complained
to me that this incident has left her upset and irate and she feels that it was an
invasion of her privacy. 1 am further advised that on this day you were
walking around staff areas taking photographs and making staff feel
unnecessarily uneasy.

Can you please respond to me in writing regarding this incident and the aileged
comments as a matter of priority within 7 days.

Yours faithfuily

#i.

Peter Mylan
Acting General Secretary




